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Wetmore School COVID-19:  Our custodians continue to clean and sanitize the school building 
in compliance with COVID-19 guidelines.  Additionally, custodians have begun general cleaning 
and summer maintenance projects (cleaning classrooms, deep cleaning carpets, etc.). 
 
Our cooks and volunteers continue the preparation and distribution of meals for our students.  
They have been working hard to ensure that the meal program is successful.  There is much 
effort and time that it takes behind the scenes to prepare and distribute meals daily.  We are 
currently serving an average of 100 meals in the Wetmore and Goff communities.  A special 
thank you to Deb Potter, Dawn Brown, Susie Achten, Bridget Davis, Nicole Hanzlicek, and Kelsi 
Fouraker for their part in this program. 
 
Mrs. Boyd and Mr. Schnacker are working to finalize plans for the Graduation on July 26, 2020 
at 12:30 pm.  We will have two graduates who have enlisted in the military and will not be able 
to attend.  Graduation arrangements are being made with the two and their families.  The 2020 
Class Motto is:  Chase Your Dreams, but Always Know the Road That Will Lead You Home-Tim 
McGraw; Class Colors:  Green and Blue; Class Flower: White Rose 
 
Senior Check-out, (iPads, chargers, classroom materials, etc.), will be Friday, May 15.  All other 
students will check-out on Thursday, May 21. 
 
Summer School and Credit Recovery letters were mailed out to families the week of April 27-
May 1.  Students requiring Summer School can begin the process immediately using the online 
Edgenuity platform. 
 
Plans are being finalized to recognize students and student-athletes for their achievements 
during the 2019-20 school year.  Plans are also being finalized to recognize student academic 
awards and senior scholarship recipients for the 2019-20 school year.   
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An 8th grade Information and Recognition video is being finalized to share with the 8th grade 
class of 2024 and their families.  The video includes a welcome, advice, messages, 
introductions, and information from Middle School and High School staff, Mrs. Evans, 
Counselor, Mr. Evans, Superintendent, and Mr. Schnacker, Principal.  A very special thanks to 
Mrs. Evans for her work with this video! 
  

Continuous Learning Plan Opportunities: 
Teachers continue to encourage students to be diligent in completing assignments and projects.  
Teachers continue to utilize different forms of technology to communicate and deliver 
instruction.  Zoom is used for face to face check-ins with students and families during teacher 
check-in time and office hours.  Middle School and High School teachers continue to utilize 
Google Classroom.  Elementary teachers continue to utilize SeeSaw.  Packets are also used 
throughout all grade levels.  Teachers continue to evaluate and reevaluate progress as we move 
forward and changes have been made to ensure that we are meeting student needs.  
 
Communication between staff, students, families, and administration has been continuous in 
an effort to support all students. 

 
 
 
 
 
 


